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Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-99-0009

DATE 27 September 1999

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET IMPACT OF CELL PHONES ON 9-1-1 SYSTEM

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board receive this verbal report for information.

BACKGROUND

At its meeting on 10 September 1999, the 9-1-1 Advisory Committee was brief by Staff Sergeant
Peter Couillard about the difficulties the Bureau has experienced as a result of cell phone usage
and its impact on the 9-1-1 system.

Details of the discussion are contained in the Minutes of 10 September 1999 and Staff Sergeant
Couillard will provide a further update to the Board.
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